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Palestine
2016-10-14

the campaigns fought by the ottomans against the british in palestine
are often neglected in accounts of the great war yet they are
fascinating from the point of view of military history and critically
important because of their impact upon the modern middle east edward
erickson s authoritative and absorbing account of the four year
struggle for control of palestine between 1914 and 1918 of the battles
fought for suez sinai gaza jordan and syria opens up this little
understood aspect of the global conflict and it does so in a
strikingly original way by covering the fighting from the ottoman
perspective using turkish official histories and military archives he
recounts the entire course of the campaigns from the initial attack by
german led ottoman forces on sinai and the suez canal the struggle for
gaza and the outbreak of the arab revolt to the british offensives the
battle for jerusalem the ottoman defeat at megiddo and the rapid
british advance which led to the capture of damascus and aleppo in
1918
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Palestine
2018-08-15

this rich and magisterial work traces palestine s millennia old
heritage uncovering cultures and societies of astounding depth and
complexity that stretch back to the very beginnings of recorded
history starting with the earliest references in egyptian and assyrian
texts nur masalha explores how palestine and its palestinian identity
have evolved over thousands of years from the bronze age to the
present day drawing on a rich body of sources and the latest
archaeological evidence masalha shows how palestine s multicultural
past has been distorted and mythologised by biblical lore and the
israel palestinian conflict in the process masalha reveals that the
concept of palestine contrary to accepted belief is not a modern
invention or one constructed in opposition to israel but rooted firmly
in ancient past palestine represents the authoritative account of the
country s history
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Encountering Palestine
2023

this edited volume is situated at the intersection of cultural and
political geographies that offers innovative reflections on power
colonialism and anti colonialism in contemporary palestine and israel

PALESTINE: An Unfolding History
2019-03-30

the fifteenth of may 2016 marked the sixty eighth anniversary of the
catastrophe which has brought about the worst calamity that could
befall a nation in the whole history namely the tragedy of the
palestinian people fifty years during which israel has implemented its
plots and schemes to force itself as a reality in the region where it
worked on embedding its institutions on the arabic lands and building
settlements for the jewish immigrants there to achieve this it has
usurped the arabic lands forcing out the palestinians from their home
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and uprooting them from their own lands despite all this the
palestinian preserved his entity and instilled patriotism deep in his
sons hearts passing on the flag of the nation from the elder whom the
enemies wanted him to perish to the youngster whom they wanted him to
sink into oblivion such flag together with devotion and love to one s
homeland remained alive purified and kneaded with the martyrs blood
this palestinian will always stand firm before all the sufferings
pains massacres conspiracies he will always come out stronger because
he is the palestinian this study of the history of palestine stresses
on the right of every human being to return back to his homeland and
to stress that the right of return and ownership of lands and homes is
an eternal individual and collective right that no occupation state
treaty agreement can gainsay as every occupation no matter how long it
lasts and no matter how strong it is is doomed to extinction this
study tackles the history of palestine since the dawn of history till
our contemporary time the goal of the book is to identify the religion
of islam in a simple and easy to understand way also and more
important acquaint the reader with many facts about the middle east
such facts that reach them distorted and twisted due to zionist
meddling that alters and forges incidents the aim of this book is to
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inform the westerns of the truth about what is happening in the middle
east in addition to conveying the point of view of the arab and
muslims to them directly and without the interception of the scissors
of the zionist censor on that basis the book is divided into 11
chapters each of which tackles the most important issues that the
american and all the westerns should know it is very important and
essential for the occidental native and especially the american one to
learn about some facts that he might have never come across before
facts about the history of the middle east which is the epicenter of
tension in the world for undoubtedly the conflict in palestine is the
reason behind many problems around the world starting from what has
come to be known as terrorism to the deepened hostility towards
america and the tension of relationships among countries all this
threatens of a flare up in these relationships that no one can predict
its repercussions thus it is rendered a necessity for the american
citizen to know why such conflict in the middle east originated
between what is known as israel on one part and the rest of the arabic
world on top of which is palestine on the other part one can never
know full well the reasons behind such conflict unless by delving deep
into the history of the region in order to unveil the truth of the
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real proprietor of this land are they the jews who believe to be god s
chosen nation and that he has promised it to them or are they rather
the palestinians after whom the land is named visit our eook store at
payhip com idpebooks contact us at islamicdigitalpublishing gmail com

For Palestine
2023-06-26

i am not afraid to look tom hurndall 2003 on the eve of the invasion
of iraq in february 2003 tom hurndall a photography student at
manchester metropolitan university travelled from manchester to the
middle east to witness the horrors in iraq and then later in palestine
tom was shot in the head by an israeli soldier on 11 april 2003 whilst
attempting to rescue two children trapped by israeli sniper fire he
later died in hospital on 13 january 2004 without gaining
consciousness he is remembered for his determination to bear witness
to the conflict in palestine and his bravery to capture the atrocities
directed towards the suppression of the palestine people this book is
a collection of lectures written by reputable scholars who offer
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diverse perspectives on the historical political and cultural
struggles in palestine encompassed in the pages are sixteen chapters
produced for the tom hurndall memorial lecture group unlike
predecessors of this topic this book offers a thought provoking and
comprehensive analysis of palestine including architectural cultural
legal sociological and psychological questions providing a larger
scope of study that has not yet been done before ultimately this book
explores oppression in palestine and beyond in the middle east the
vast study and in depth exploration makes this an ideal book for those
who are interested in the palestine conflict zionism israel and
further conflict in the middle east as well as a necessity for those
who are studying the topic in education settings

The Rape of Palestine: A Mandate Chronology -
Vol. 1
2023-04-10

this book is a chronology of the dialogue between the colonised
palestinians and their british colonisers during the mandate years
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from november 1917 through may 1948 it names dates quotes from and
discusses 490 separate manifestos letters statements of policy
petitions resolutions minutes and debates going either from the
british to the indigenous palestinians or vice versa a few examples
samuel s the future of palestine the balfour declaration the league of
nations covenant the report on the state of palestine and other tracts
by the palestine arab congress and the moslem christian associations
the king crane report the general syrian congress the palin haycraft
cavendish shaw hope simpson peel and anglo american investigations the
arguments of the palestinian delegations to london the churchill
passfield and macdonald white papers some petitions of the arab
executive committee to the league of nations various positions of the
palestine high commissioners protests of the women s delegations
debates in both houses of parliament ramsey macdonald s black letter
the manifestos of several arab newspapers and many leaders such as
musa kazem al husseini musa alami awni abdul hadi ragheb nashashibi
izzat darwaza george antonius yaqub al ghussein matiel e t mogannam
jamal al husseini izzat tannous emil ghoury aref abdul razzak henry
cattan amin al husseini mohammed zafarullah khan and albert hourani
and finally the spewings of the un general assembly and its special
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committee on palestine unscop its main sources are 1 records held at
the national archives at kew london mainly the minutes of cabinet
meetings and material written by the foreign and colonial offices 2
other records accessible online held by universities and private
historians and 3 other books and articles about the mandate i e
secondary sources it thus traces the ins and outs of the three decades
of robbery of palestine by britain from its rightful owners preparing
the ground for palestine s takeover in 1948 by egypt jordan and the
zionist state of israel the story is nothing if not simple the
palestinians demanded their independence the british denied it the
book is dedicated to the palestinians who fought and suffered or died
for their self determination and to the often unsung palestinian
freedom fighters resisters and historians who have related these
events in their own ways

The Israel-Palestine Conflict
2019-09-11

one of the 10 must read histories of the palestine israel conflict ian
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black literary hub on the 100th anniversary of the balfour declaration
the new edition of the acclaimed text that explores the issues
continuing to define the israeli palestinian conflict numerous
instances of competing sometimes incompatible narratives of
controversial events are found throughout history perhaps the starkest
example of such contradictory representations is the decades long
conflict between israel and palestine for over 140 years israelis
palestinians and scores of peacemakers have failed to establish a
sustainable mutually acceptable solution the israel palestine conflict
introduces the historical basis of the dispute and explores both the
tangible issues and intangible factors that have blocked a peaceful
resolution author neil caplan helps readers understand the
complexities and contradictions of the conflict and why the histories
of palestine and israel are so fiercely contested now in its second
edition this book has been thoroughly updated to reflect the events
that have transpired since its original publication fresh insights
consider the impact of current global and regional instability and
violence on the prospects of peace and reconciliation new discussions
address recent debates over two state versus one state solutions
growing polarization in public discourse outside of the middle east
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the role of public intellectuals and the growing trend of merging
scholarship with advocacy part of the wiley blackwell contested
histories series this clear and accessible volume offers a balanced
non polemic approach to current academic discussions and political
debates on the israel palestine conflict highlights eleven core
arguments viewed by the author as unwinnable encourages readers to go
beyond simply assigning blame in the conflict explores the major
historiographical debates arising from the dispute includes updated
references and additional maps already a standard text for courses on
the history and politics of the middle east the israel palestine
conflict is an indispensable resource for students scholars and
interested general readers

Palestine for the Third Time
2021-03-02

palestine for the third time is a book of reportage originally
published in poland in 1933 by ksawery pruszyński a young reporter
working for a polish newspaper who went to mandate palestine to see
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for himself whether the zionist dream of returning to eretz yisrael
had a chance of turning into reality travelling widely and talking to
people he happened to meet on his way jews arabs committed dreamers
and the disaffected he was trying to explain to his readers what he
was seeing this book is a unique firsthand account of the early stages
in formation of the state and nation of israel but it s not just a
nostalgic vignette it resonates powerfully today linking tony judt
edward said and amos oz illuminating the hotly debated questions of
modern israel

Zionism, Palestinian Nationalism and the Law
2021-11-29

during the last decade of the british mandate for palestine 1939 1948
arabs and jews used the law as a resource to gain leverage against
each other and to influence international opinion the parties invoked
transformational legal framing to portray the essentially political
religious conflict as a legal dispute involving claims of justice
injustice and victimisation and giving rise to legal equitable
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remedies employing this form of narrative and framing in multiple
trials during the first 15 years of the mandate the parties continued
the practice during the last and most crucial decade of the mandate
the term trial provides an appropriate typology for understanding the
adversarial proceedings during those years in which judges lawyers
witnesses cross examination and legal argumentation played a key role
in the conflict the four trials between 1939 and 1947 produced three
different outcomes the one state solution in favour of the palestinian
arabs the no state solution and the two state solution embodied in the
united nations november 1947 partition resolution culminating in
israel s independence in may 1948 this study analyses the role of the
law during the last decade of the british mandate for palestine making
an essential contribution to the literature on lawfare framing and
narrative and the arab israeli conflict

Israel/Palestine
2020-01-07

since the early 1990s israel has greatly expanded a system checkpoints
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walls and other barriers in the west bank and gaza that restrict
palestinian movement israel palestine examines how authors and
filmmakers have grappled with the spread of these borders focusing on
the works of elia suleiman raba i al madhoun ghassan kanafani sami
michael and sayed kashua it traces how political engagement in
literature and film has shifted away from previously common paradigms
of resistance and coexistence and has become reorganised around these
now ubiquitous physical barriers depictions of these borders
interrogate the notion that such spaces are impenetrable and
unbreakable imagine distinct forms of protest and redefine the
relationship between cultural production and political engagement

Theologies of Liberation in Palestine-Israel
2014-08-28

theologies of liberation in palestine israel is a challenging
collection of essays concerned with the development of contextualized
theologies of liberation in palestine and the indigenous palestinian
people s struggle for justice and liberation the innovation of the
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work stems from the inclusion of indigenous perspectives within its
remit and the introduction of new concepts such as civil liberation
theology the collection offers other ways to look at biblical
discourses and their impact on the ongoing conflict ways to live
peacefully ways to be ethical when visiting these conflicted lands
understandings of resource ethics and even a new way to understand how
we approach our understanding of liberation theology contributors
includewell known scholars from muslim jewish christian palestinian
israeli indian american and british backgrounds this work goes beyond
typical academic collections vast in scope it will be informative not
only to scholars and students but also to peace activists and
policymakers it should be of use not only in academic courses but also
for practitioners of conflict resolution peace and reconciliation

Emplaced Resistance in Palestine and Israel
2021-11-18

the israeli palestinian conflict gravitates constantly around the
question of territorial control due to the settler colonial principle
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present at the core of the zionist project acknowledging space as a
central tool of domination used by the israeli authorities this volume
sheds light on the way space can become both a resource for and an
outcome of protest with an emphasis placed on the way it is used and
produced through practices of resistance by subaltern groups the
research relies on a comparative approach relying on data collected in
the course of fieldwork conducted between 2012 and 2015 in palestine
and israel it focuses on three sites of contention which include the
h2 area in hebron the occupied old city under israeli authority the
core neighbourhoods of silwan wadi hilwe and al bustan and the
unrecognized bedouin village of al araqib in the negev desert through
these three case studies the book tackles different strategies that
engage with the materiality of space place sense of place territory
landscape network and scale showing the mobilization of a real spatial
repertoire of contention the different regimes of control give rise to
strategies that are first and foremost emplaced i e rooted in the
local providing an original comparison between flashpoints of the
palestinian resistance against the israeli politics of dispossession
and expulsion the book is a key resource for scholars and readers
interested in political geography political science sociology and the
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israel palestine conflict

The Palestinians and East Jerusalem
2023-12-28

over the last two decades the israeli government has implemented
policies for the development of east jerusalem these comprise urban
revitalization as well as professional training and the promotion of
entrepreneurship for the palestinians but how do these policies co
exist under israeli settler colonial power this book focuses on the
contradiction between the rise of neoliberal development in east
jerusalem and the simultaneous continuation of israeli settler
colonialism it argues that the combination of settler colonialism and
neoliberalism allows for the primitive accumulation of capital to also
occur permanently through deceptive soft forms more than this based on
theoretical research interviews and an analysis of race and class
relations in east jerusalem the book shows that neoliberal development
is used to facilitate the reproduction of racial hierarchies settler
privileges and the pacification of the palestinian residents where
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these outcomes are presented as the natural result of market relations
the author calls this environment neoliberal settler colonialism and
explores palestinians new acts of resistance that exist ambivalently
within this structure a significant theoretical contribution the study
highlights a new settler colonial and neoliberal sociability that co
opts the exploited and oppressed

Apartheid in Palestine
2016-02-12

of all the crimes to which palestinians have been subjected through a
century of bitter tragedy perhaps none are more cruel than the
silencing of their voices the suffering has been most extreme criminal
and grotesque in gaza where ghada ageel was one of the victims from
childhood this collection of essays is a poignant cry for justice far
too long delayed noam chomsky there are more than two sides to the
conflict between palestine and israel there are millions millions of
lives voices and stories behind the enduring struggle in israel and
palestine yet the easy binary of palestine vs israel on which the
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media so often relies for context effectively silences the lived
experiences of people affected by the strife ghada ageel sought
leading experts palestinian and israeli academic and activist to
gather stories that humanize the historic processes of occupation
displacement colonization and most controversially apartheid
historians scholars and students of colonialism and israel palestine
studies and anyone interested in more nuanced debate will want to read
this book contributors yasmeen abu laban ghada ageel huwaida arraf
abigail b bakan ramzy baroud samar el bekai james cairns edward c
corrigan susan ferguson keith hammond rela mazali sherene razack tali
shapiro reem skeik rafeef ziadah

Moving Memory
2023-06-15

moving memory is an ethnography of remembrance in the field of tension
between post dictatorship chile and occupied palestine that offers new
insights into memory politics as a globally resurgent and increasingly
transnational phenomenon it tells a largely untold story of a
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palestinian diaspora how a predominantly christian conservative and
wealthy elite has come to form the backbone of a diasporic community
to which the palestinian struggle remains a central mobilizing force
schwabe explores how palestinian diaspora politics play into larger
attempts to obscure the recent chilean past and its consequences all
the while working to counter zionist efforts to negate and erase
palestinian existence despite considerable efforts to contain them
memories move they travel across porous and ever changing geographical
and socio political boundaries reconfiguring realities in the process
in exploring the paradoxes of remembering and forgetting between
palestine and chile as intertwining nodes in the complex field of
global memory politics the book demarcates the limits and
possibilities of forging solidarity at the fault lines of memory

The Dawn of Israel
2022-11-17

in this companion volume to his bestselling ancient israel what do we
know and how do we know it lester l grabbe provides the background
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history of the main ancient near eastern peoples and empires babylonia
assyria urartu hittites amorites egyptians grabbe s focus is on
palestine canaan and covers the early second millennium including the
middle bronze age and the second intermediate period and hyksos rule
of egypt grabbe also addresses the question of a patriarchal period
the main focus of the book is on the second half of the second
millennium late bronze and early iron age the egyptian new kingdom the
amarna letters the sea peoples the question of the exodus the early
settlements in the hill country of palestine and the first mention of
israel in the merenptah inscription archaeology and the contribution
of the social sciences both feature heavily as does inscriptional and
iconographic material as such this volume provides a fascinating
portrayal of ancient israel and this definitive work by one of the
world s leading biblical historians will be of interest to all
students and scholars of biblical history

Girls of Liberty
2016-04-05
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following the balfour declaration and the british conquest of
palestine 1917 1918 the small jewish community that lived there wanted
to establish an elected assembly as its representative body the issue
that hindered this aim was whether women would be part of it a group
of feminist zionist women from all over the country created a
political party that participated in the elections even before women s
suffrage was enacted this unique phenomenon in mandatory palestine
resulted in the declaration of women s equal rights in all aspects of
life by the newly founded assembly of representatives margalit shilo
examines the story of these activists to elaborate on a wide range of
issues including the zionist roots of feminism and nationalism the
ultra orthodox jewish sector s negation of women s equality how
traditional jewish concepts of women fashioned rabbinical attitudes on
the question of women s suffrage and how the fight for women s
suffrage spread throughout the country using current gender theories
shilo compares the zionist suffrage struggle to contemporaneous
struggles across the globe and connects this nearly forgotten episode
absent from israeli historiography with the present situation of
israeli women this rich analysis of women s right to vote within this
specific setting will appeal to scholars and students of israel



fahey fit and well

2023-03-03 25/52 fahey fit and well

studies and to feminist and social historians interested in how
contexts change the ways in which activism is perceived and occurs

British Jews and Imperial Service
2023-12-28

in the wake of the devastating wwi three jews headed the most valuable
territory in the british empire in addition to a strategically
important new addition edwin montagu held the position of secretary of
state for india rufus isaacs lord reading was the newly appointed
viceroy of india and herbert samuel arrived in jerusalem as the first
high commissioner of palestine their appointments came at a time of
great upheaval as indian nationalists clamoured for independence pan
islamists fought to keep the defeated ottoman empire intact and the
sultan in constantinople and zionists sought to build on the wartime
promise by the british government to create a jewish homeland in
palestine in face of opposition by palestinians and pan islamists the
task of tackling these issues was made all the more difficult by
accusations that jews were not loyal to the british empire and its
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goals a view promoted by the appearance of the antisemitic protocols
of the elders of zion in english translation this book follows this
web of divisive imperial politics and nationalist and pan islamist
aspirations in india and palestine through the lives and work of these
three men whose efforts were coloured by the post war fear of a
declining empire that was being corroded from within

Statecraft by Stealth
2019-07-15

britain relied upon secret intelligence operations to rule mandatory
palestine statecraft by stealth sheds light on a time in history when
the murky triad of intelligence policy and security supported colonial
governance it emphasizes the role of the anglo zionist partnership
which began during world war i and ended in 1939 when britain imposed
severe limits on jewish immigration and settlement in palestine steven
wagner argues that although the british devoted considerable attention
to intelligence gathering and analysis they never managed to solve the
basic contradiction of their rule a dual commitment to democratic self
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government and to the jewish national home through immigration and
settlement as he deftly shows britain s experiment in palestine shed
all pretense of civic order during the palestinian revolt of 1936 41
when the police authority collapsed and was replaced by a security
state created by army staff intelligence that shift wagner concludes
was rooted in britain s desire to foster closer ties with saudi arabia
just before the start of world war ii and thus ended its support of
zionist policy statecraft by stealth takes us behind the scenes of
british rule illuminating the success of the zionist movement and the
failure of the palestinians to achieve independence wagner focuses on
four key issues to stake his claim an examination of the intelligence
state per martin thomas s classic empires of intelligence the arab
revolt the role of the mufti of jerusalem and the origins and
consequences of britain s decision to end its support of zionism
wagner crafts a superb story of espionage and clandestine policy
making showing how the british pitted individual communities against
each other at particular times and why
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Without Permission
2021-10-12

a fantastical propaganda play depicting an armed revolt financed the
purchase of the yacht abril and its conversion to an illegal immigrant
passenger ship renamed the ben hecht the plan was to evade the british
naval blockade and bring holocaust survivor refugees to palestine
henry mandel volunteered aboard the ben hecht a converted yacht that
challenged the british blockade of jewish immigrants to pre state
israel captured and detained in acre prison mandel aided the efforts
of prisoners planning an escape after release mandel helped set up a
secret bazooka shell plant in new york which he helped to reassemble
in israel during the 1948 arab israeli war mandel was an orthodox jew
whose reminiscences provide a uniquely illuminating perspective on the
creation of the jewish state mandel s story is explicated in a running
commentary that includes the personal narratives of other members of
the ben hecht crew as well as historical background
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Holy Land Pilgrimage
2020-11-05

2021 association of catholic publishers third place award in scripture
2021 catholic media association award second place award in
pilgrimages catholic travel biblical scholar and seasoned pilgrimage
guide stephen j binz offers an up to date handbook for experiencing
the sites of the holy land as a disciple of jesus whether
contemplating future travel on the road of pilgrimage savoring
memories of a past trip or journeying in mind and heart from an
armchair readers will explore the nature of pilgrimage and encounter
the places of the holy land from a biblical historical meditative and
prayerful perspective this guide will enable christians to walk in the
footsteps of jesus confident that their pilgrimage will be both an
educational journey and a transforming spiritual experience full color
illustrations throughout
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Israel-Palestine
2021-09-17

the conflict between israel and palestine has raised a plethora of
unanswered questions generated seemingly irreconcilable narratives and
profoundly transformed the land s physical and political geography
this volume seeks to provide a deeper understanding of the links
between the region that is now known as israel and palestine and its
peoples both those that live there as well as those who relate to it
as a mental mythical or religious landscape engaging the perspectives
of a multidisciplinary international group of scholars it is an urgent
collective reflection on the bonds between people and a place whether
real or imagined tangible as its stones or ephemeral as the hopes and
longings it evokes

Zionist Israel and the Question of Palestine
2016-11-07
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after half a century of occupation and tremendous costs of the
conflict israel is still struggling with the idea of a palestinian
state in what is often perceived as the biblical eretz israel mapping
zionism enemy images peace and war policies as well as democracy
within the jewish state the present study offers original insights
into israel s role in this conflict by analyzing israeli history
politics and security oriented political culture as it has been
evolving from 1948 on this book reveals the ideological and political
structures of a zionist oriented state and society in doing so it
uncovers the abyss between the zionist vision of eretz israel on the
one hand and the aspiration to achieve normalization peace and
security on the other in view of this conflict laden bi national
reality the palestinian question is identified as the achilles heel of
jewish statehood in the land of israel thus zionist israel and the
question of palestine provides a fresh innovative critical and yet
accessible perspective on one of the most controversial issues in
contemporary history
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The History of Water in the Land Once Called
Palestine
2021-11-04

shared water resources in israel and palestine are often the site of
political economic historical legal and ethical contestation in this
the first of two volumes on the subject the authors look beyond the
political tensions of the region to argue for the need for shared
water security and co operative resource management the history of
water in the land once called palestine traces the history of water
resources and security and their development from the ottoman period
until 2020 examining how the state of water security amongst
palestinians and israelis has diverged resulting in the current
success of israeli water security in contrast to the high water
insecurity experienced by palestinians the authors assess water
security in three parts security of access to water resources security
of access to water services and finally security against risks to and
from water
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Reel Gender
2022-10-20

reel gender is a groundbreaking collection that addresses the
collective realities and the filmic representations of palestinian and
israeli societies the eight essays by leading scholars demonstrate how
palestinian and israeli film production despite obvious overlaps and
similarities and while keeping in mind the inherent asymmetry of power
dynamics are at the forefront of engaging gender and sexuality the
scholars of this volume construct and deconstruct still and moving
images characters and stories that create an entanglement of
palestinian and israeli cinema together they portray the region s
diverse but unexpectedly intermingled ethnic religious and national
communities framed or countered by various societal norms laws and
expectations while also defined by colonial realities the essays draw
methodologically from the fields of media and cultural studies
critical and postcolonial theory feminism post feminism and queer
theory
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Coping with Global Environmental Change,
Disasters and Security
2011-02-03

coping with global environmental change disasters and security threats
challenges vulnerabilities and risks reviews conceptual debates and
case studies focusing on disasters and security threats challenges
vulnerabilities and risks in europe the mediterranean and other
regions it discusses social science concepts of vulnerability and
risks global regional and national security challenges global warming
floods desertification and drought as environmental security
challenges water and food security challenges and vulnerabilities
vulnerability mapping of environmental security challenges and risks
contributions of remote sensing to the recognition of security risks
mainstreaming early warning of conflicts and hazards and provides
conceptual and policy conclusions
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Canada as a Settler Colony on the Question of
Palestine
2024-02-14

canada as a settler colony on the question of palestine explores
canada palestine relations through a settler colonial lens the authors
argue that there are direct parallels between canada s settler
colonial project and its support for the israeli settler colonial
dispossession of palestinians chapters reflect on community politics
and activism migration orientalism and critical race theory among its
unique contributions the volume provides a fresh look at canada s
foreign policy as informed and shaped by its own history of settler
colonialism the collection also illuminates the breadth and depth of
palestinian life in canada throughout the chapters are connected by
common themes of settler colonial destruction dispossession
segregation and otherness as well as accounts of people challenging
those processes in search of a better and fairer world the book will
be of interest to scholars in indigenous studies international
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relations peace and conflict studies canadian studies palestine
studies and beyond contributors samer abdelnour nadia abu zahra rachad
antonius lina assi m muhannad ayyash peige desjarlais randa farah
azeezah kanji maurice jr labelle nadia naser najjab emily regan wills
mira sucharov jeremy wildeman foreword by veldon coburn

Oriental Neighbors
2016-12-06

focusing on oriental jews and their relations with their arab
neighbors in mandatory palestine this book analyzes the meaning of the
hybrid arab jewish identity that existed among oriental jews and
discusses their unique role as political social and cultural mediators
between jews and arabs integrating mandatory palestine and its
inhabitants into the contemporary semitic levantine surroundings
oriental neighbors illuminates broad areas of cooperation and
coexistence which coincided with conflict and friction between
oriental and sephardi jews and their arab neighbors the book brings
the oriental jewish community to the fore examines its role in the
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zionist nation building process and studies its diverse and complex
links with the arab community in palestine

The British Army in Palestine and the 1948 War
2019-11-07

following the end of the second world war the main mission of the
british army in palestine was to contain jewish attacks and illegal
immigration while the fate of the mandate was being decided this book
is a record of the british army during the final year of the mandate
and its impact on the course and outcome of the 1948 war with the
decision of the un general assembly on 29th november 1947 to partition
palestine and the anticipated eruption of inter communal violence the
army was made responsible for the maintenance of law and order
throughout palestine until the termination of the mandate on 15th may
1948 these crucial months are considered from the point of view of the
ranks of the british army soldiers and field commanders rather than
that of generals and statesmen it makes extensive use of memoirs
contemporary writing and private diaries as well as archival material



fahey fit and well

2023-03-03 38/52 fahey fit and well

and regimental journals subjects such as regimental culture and
leisure activities are explored in addition to operations and peace
keeping the book offers an important contribution to the history of
the middle east and readers interested in political science the
history of the british army military history palestine and israel will
find in this book a new and innovative view of the 1948 war

The Woman Who Fought an Empire
2018-03

though she lived only to twenty seven sarah aaronsohn led a remarkable
life the woman who fought an empire tells the improbable but true
odyssey of a bold young woman the daughter of romanian born jewish
settlers in palestine who became the daring leader of a middle east
spy ring following the outbreak of world war i sarah learned that her
brother aaron had formed nili an anti turkish spy ring to aid the
british in their war against the ottomans sarah who had witnessed the
atrocities of the armenian genocide by the turks believed that only
the defeat of the ottoman empire could save the palestinian jews from
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a similar fate sarah joined nili eventually rising to become the
organization s leader operating behind enemy lines she and her spies
furnished vital information to british intelligence in cairo about the
turkish military forces until she was caught and tortured by the turks
in the fall of 1917 to protect her secrets sarah got hold of a gun and
shot herself the woman who fought an empire set at the birth of the
modern middle east rebukes the hollywood stereotype of women spies as
femme fatales and is both an espionage thriller and a joan of arc tale

Revealing the History of Ancient Palestine
2018-07-06

this volume is part of the changing perspectives sub series which is
constituted by anthologies of articles by world renowned biblical
scholars and historians that have made an impact on the field and
changed its course during the last decades this volume offers a
collection of seminal essays by keith whitelam on the early history of
ancient palestine and the origins and emergence of israel collected
together in one volume for the first time and featuring one



fahey fit and well

2023-03-03 40/52 fahey fit and well

unpublished article this volume will be of interest to biblical and
ancient near eastern scholars interested in the politics of historical
representation but also on critical ways of constructing the history
of ancient palestine

Palestinian Rituals of Identity
2023-01-17

an innovative approach to modern palestinian history as viewed through
a study of the prophet moses festival from the mid nineteenth to the
mid twentieth century

PALESTINE The Promised Land of Canaan
2015-02-09

few modern political dilemmas have been more difficult to control and
less comprehensible than dominance over palestine overtime various
solutions have been proposed based on demographics economics
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nationalism prejudice and an unquenchable thirst for vengeance fred
kohler holbrook s palestine whose homeland approaches this problem
from a perspective founded remarkably not in zealotry or greed but in
what he calls e information seeking e and like a logical man he begins
at the beginning in biblical times unraveling the intertwined stories
of abraham sarah hagar ishmael isaac jacob mohammed and moses and
their involvement in palestine mr holbrook weaves his religious and
historical study with dozens of citations from the old and new
testament the qu ran jewish texts and various books of commentary if
nothing else the reader will gain a heightened appreciation of the
complex interweaving of the jewish muslim and christian cultures to
the vanished civilizations of the babylonians and egyptians greeks and
romans and modern contenders notably the british imperialists the
zionists and the islamics which have fought over and occupied the holy
land for most of recorded western history the author invokes more
little known sources than the church of jesus christ of latter day
saints and the qu ran including abrahamist volumes and the scriptures
of the church of which he is a member the result is an erudite well
balanced and intriguing investigation of the endless strife that hangs
over palestine
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The Rape of Palestine: A Mandate Chronology -
Vol. 2
2023-04-10

this book is a chronology of the dialogue between the colonised
palestinians and their british colonisers during the mandate years
from november 1917 through may 1948 it names dates quotes from and
discusses 490 separate manifestos letters statements of policy
petitions resolutions minutes and debates going either from the
british to the indigenous palestinians or vice versa a few examples
samuel s the future of palestine the balfour declaration the league of
nations covenant the report on the state of palestine and other tracts
by the palestine arab congress and the moslem christian associations
the king crane report the general syrian congress the palin haycraft
cavendish shaw hope simpson peel and anglo american investigations the
arguments of the palestinian delegations to london the churchill
passfield and macdonald white papers some petitions of the arab
executive committee to the league of nations various positions of the
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palestine high commissioners protests of the women s delegations
debates in both houses of parliament ramsey macdonald s black letter
the manifestos of several arab newspapers and many leaders such as
musa kazem al husseini musa alami awni abdul hadi ragheb nashashibi
izzat darwaza george antonius yaqub al ghussein matiel e t mogannam
jamal al husseini izzat tannous emil ghoury aref abdul razzak henry
cattan amin al husseini mohammed zafarullah khan and albert hourani
and finally the spewings of the un general assembly and its special
committee on palestine unscop its main sources are 1 records held at
the national archives at kew london mainly the minutes of cabinet
meetings and material written by the foreign and colonial offices 2
other records accessible online held by universities and private
historians and 3 other books and articles about the mandate i e
secondary sources it thus traces the ins and outs of the three decades
of robbery of palestine by britain from its rightful owners preparing
the ground for palestine s takeover in 1948 by egypt jordan and the
zionist state of israel the story is nothing if not simple the
palestinians demanded their independence the british denied it the
book is dedicated to the palestinians who fought and suffered or died
for their self determination and to the often unsung palestinian
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freedom fighters resisters and historians who have related these
events in their own ways

Covid-19 in Palestine
2024-01-11

israel and palestine were worlds apart during the pandemic that
claimed over five million lives globally while palestinians were
forced to adopt crude survival measures and endure economic privations
israel was praised as a vaccination world leader this book
demonstrates how israel utilized the pandemic to tighten surveillance
and control over palestine and the palestinians drawing on theories of
settler colonialism and the concept of necropolitics the book is a
vital testament to the reality of the israeli settler colonial project
today the author uses case studies and interviews with palestinians
from the gaza strip hebron kufr aqab and the jalazoon refugee camp to
understand the lived experiences of palestinians the newest colonial
policies are discussed including how israel activated a counter
terrorism database that could track citizens and ensure they adhered
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to lockdown regulations it also shows how israel destroyed palestinian
infrastructure essential for water sanitation and hygiene leaving
palestinians unable to fight the virus the book shows that for
palestinians the pandemic was simply the latest in a long line of
national catastrophes in a context where settler colonialism prevails

イスラエルに関する十の神話
2018-11

歴史の歪曲と情報操作によって生み出されてきた 神話 すなわち虚偽にまみれた政治的プロパガンダの背景を読み解き論駁する

Reimagining Israel and Palestine in
Contemporary British and German Culture
2024-03-05

isabelle hesse identifies an important relational turn in british and
german literature tv drama and film published and produced since the
first palestinian intifada 1987 1993 this turn manifests itself on two



fahey fit and well

2023-03-03 46/52 fahey fit and well

levels one in representing israeli and palestinian histories and
narratives as connected rather than separate and two by emphasising
the links between the current situation in israel and the occupied
palestinian territories and the roles that the united kingdom and
germany have played historically and continue to play in the region
this relational turn constitutes a significant shift in
representations of israel and palestine in british and german culture
as these depictions move beyond an engagement with the holocaust and
jewish suffering at the expense of palestinian suffering and indicate
a willingness to represent and acknowledge british and german
involvement in israeli and palestinian politics this book offers new
ways of thinking about how israel and palestine are imagined and
reimagined as topics of cultural and political interest in two
countries that have had complicated histories with both israel and
palestine histories which are marked by each country s memories of the
holocaust and colonialism
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Milk and Honey
2023-07-11

an innovative historical analysis of the intersection of religion and
technology in making the modern state focusing on bodily production
and reproduction across the human animal divide in milk and honey
tamar novick writes a revolutionary environmental history of the state
that centers on the intersection of technology and religion in modern
israel palestine focusing on animals and the management of their
production and reproduction across three political regimes the late
ottoman rule british rule and the early israeli state novick draws
attention to the ways in which settlers and state experts used
agricultural technology to recreate a biblical idea of past plenitude
literally a land flowing with milk and honey through the bodies of
animals and people novick presents a series of case studies involving
the management of water buffalo bees goats sheep cows and peoplein
palestine israel she traces the intimate forms of knowledge and bodily
labor production and reproduction in which this process took place and
the intertwining of bodily political and environmental realms in the
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transformation of palestine israel her wide ranging approach shows
technology never replaced religion as a colonial device rather it
merged with settler colonial aspirations to salvage the land
bolstering the effort to seize control over territory and people
fusing technology religious fervor bodily labor and political ecology
milk and honey provides a novel account of the practices that defined
and continue to shape settler colonialism in the palestine israel
revealing the ongoing entanglement of technoscience and religion in
our time

Zionism and Cosmopolitanism
2022-01-19

die reihe europäisch jüdische studien repräsentiert die international
vernetzte kompetenz des moses mendelssohn zentrums für europäisch
jüdische studien mmz der interdisziplinäre charakter der reihe die in
kooperation mit dem selma stern zentrum für jüdische studien berlin
brandenburg herausgegeben wird zielt insbesondere auf geschichts
geistes und kulturwissenschaftliche ansätze sowie auf intellektuelle
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politische literarische und religiöse grundfragen die jüdisches leben
und denken in der vergangenheit beeinflusst haben und noch heute
inspirieren mit ihren publikationen weiß sich das mmz der über
250jährigen tradition der von moses mendelssohn begründeten jüdischen
aufklärung und der wissenschaft des judentums verpflichtet in den
beitrÄgen werden exzellente monographien und sammelbände zum gesamten
themenspektrum jüdischer studien veröffentlicht die reihe ist peer
reviewed

The Jewish Community of Acre in Mandatory
Palestine
2024-05-20

for a brief moment in the history of acre there was a hebrew community
that linked old and new settlements it had a national zionist
orientation and consisted of jews of local and mizrachic origin this
community is no longer visible in the cityscape and its history has
disappeared from the collective zionist memory but it played a role in
building the jewish national community in palestine the unusual
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history of acre shows how it succeeded in attracting new nationalist
settlers the book seeks to illuminate the complexity and diversity of
the zionist enterprise in relation to the arab and mixed towns of
mandatory palestine by raising questions about the relationship
between the history of a place and national history by describing the
failure of the hebrew settlement in the mandate territory of acre the
book views the zionist project as a fascinating intersection between
the dreams of those who created the leading narratives and between
local interests and the unique geographical conditions of the region
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